
 

 

 

DPS-MONARCH/CIR/23-24/MS-34                                                               27.08.2023 

 

Commemoration of 3rd Anniversary of NEP-2020 through CBSE 
One Child, One Plant Campaign 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the Day! 
 

To commemorate the 3rd anniversary of the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020, 

CBSE proposes to undertake a sensitization campaign for schools and students on 

environmental concerns such as energy conservation, wastage of food at social 

gatherings, hazards of electronic waste, conservation of petroleum products, 

plastic pollution, etc. The Board also proposes a massive tree plantation campaign 

called ‘CBSE - One Child, One Plant Campaign’. 

 

 We encourage all students from Grades 3 to 8 to take part in the campaign 

by planting a sapling at any convenient place and should monitor the 

plant’s growth.  

 A picture of the child with the sapling can be sent to the respective class 

teachers on or before 29th August 2023. 

 Discussions will be held in class about various environmental concerns, the 

importance of tree plantation, conservation of resources, etc. Students may 

also discuss the varieties/ common and scientific name of trees/ sapling 

planted, its benefits, its occurrence, the kind of care it requires to grow, etc. 

This will help the students to better understand the environmental 

concerns, their causes, and the remedial measures for them.  
 

Thank you for your support and cooperation!                                                                                                                                                                   
 

Regards,                                                                                        Ms. Meenal Bakshi 

DPS Monarch Team                                                                             Principal  
 

Our Motto  

Education with a difference 
  

Our Vision    

DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-

based, and technology-driven. 

 

Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community 

and make the world a better place to live. 


